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The Russell County Planning Commission 
Meeting Minutes 

September 15th, 2015 
4:30 P.M. 

 
An adjourned meeting of the Russell Planning Commission was called to order 
by Chairman David Ellis. Members present were Dillie Elliott, Wanda Lamb, 
Susan Huffstuttler, Oscar Tuff, Rick Perry, Bill Friend and Carla Thomas who 
kept the minutes. Advisors present were Ben Elliott; Engineering Department and 
Johnny Burell, Health Department.   
 
Chairman Ellis called for a motion to approve meeting minutes for August 18th, 
2015. Dillie Elliott motioned to approve. Wanda Lamb seconded the motion. The 
motion carried by unanimous vote. 
 
Damon Ingram presented the Butler Minor Subdivision. 22 acres is being 
separated from a larger parcel located on 431 in Pittsview, South of Pitts 
Enterprises. The parcel currently owned by the Bradley Company, will be brought 
by Mr. Pitts for expansion of Pitts Enterprises. Bill Friend motioned to approve 
the plat and was seconded by Wanda Lamb. The vote was unanimous.  
 
Chair Ellis announced the next meeting will be Tuesday, October 6th, 2015 at 
4:30.He suggested to go over the Planning Commission Bylaws at that meeting.  
 
Bill Friend asked the status of the Comprehensive Plan updates. Administrator 
Horne stated the Commission has received the updates for review, but she has 
not received and questions, requests or comments.  
 
Meeting adjourned.  
 
 
 
 
 

 


